

The Misconsin Early Austangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

March 30, 1981

The March meeting of The Wisconsin Early Mustangers was called to order at 7:33 P.M. by President Dick Doria.

New members introduced themselves and Dick Doria gave a brief financial report.

Under old busginess, Dick Doria announced that the latest jacket order had arrived and that they could be picked up after the meeting.

Bob Beauparland reported on the trip to Dearbourn and announced that he would soon need money from those planning on taking the trip.

Future activities which were discussed included the Schwister Ford Swap Meet on May 17, the Memorial Day Parade on May 25 and our club picnic on August 23 at Willow Wood Park in Menomonee Falls.

Under new busginess the possibility of a one night trip was discussed. One idea for this was a trip to Antigo.

Mark Lien was then elected as Technical Advisor for our group.

It was the brought up that we might be able to participate in a parade lap before the Miller 200 Stock Car Race on July 19. Dick Doria told members that we were also invited to a picnic meeting with the Vintage Ford V-8 club on this date.

Bob Zimmermann then reminded members to look for his letter on our club and its activities in the Mustang Times.

It was then moved, seconded and passed to adjourn.

Respectivly submitted.

Bob Wroblewski

Secretary/Treasurer